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Simulocity LLC is pleased to announce that it was awarded
multiple contracts with the US Department of Agriculture (USDA)

ORLANDO, FL, October 1st, 2022 — Simulocity, LLC (Simulocity) is pleased to announce that it
was awarded multiple contracts with the US Department of Agriculture (USDA), spanning 5 years
to provide services to support USDA's Digital Asset Management System and Associated Services.

Simulocity will be responsible for maintaining, updating, and improving two USDA websites (the
WIC Works Resource System (WWRS) and the WIC Breastfeeding Support (WBFS)) throughout
the duration of the contract. Simulocity is excited to promote the content, functionality, and features
of the two sites.

About the United States Department of Agriculture:

USDA's vision is to provide economic opportunity through innovation, helping rural America to
thrive; to promote agriculture production that better nourishes Americans while also feeding oth-
ers throughout the world; and to preserve the Nation’s natural resources through conservation,
restored forests, improved watersheds, and healthy private working lands. USDA is made up of
29 agencies and offices with nearly 100,000 employees who serve the American people at more
than 4,500 locations across the country and abroad. USDA offices provide support to Department
officials and employees at all levels, and they support USDA programs and services by working
with government agencies, Congress, organizations, and tribal governments.
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